
Hello Everyone, 

Well we can’t quite believe that September is here already!  We are so excited to welcome your 

child into our Foundation class. We know this is a memorable moment for you all and you will be full 

of mixed emotions but we want to reassure you that your children are just as important to us as they 

are to you and we will endeavor to give them the best learning experience possible. Please don’t 

hesitate to catch us at the end of the day if you have any questions no matter how small.  

Here’s just a few reminders for this week. 

Wednesday 6th September to Wednesday 13th September  -  sessions will be 8.50am to 1.00pm  

Thursday 14th and Friday 15th - sessions will be Full time 8.50am – 3.15pm  

Children will need to be dropped off and picked up promptly from the Foundation Stage door which 

is located through the key stage 1 playground or field. 

If we can ask that parents say their good byes at the door as there is limited space in the cloakroom 

and it prevents children from being overwhelmed with too many adults around them. 

Parents with pre - school children, your Foundation 2 child will be sent through to the pre- school 

door at the end of the day to be collected together.  

Children will need to bring a labelled drinks bottle containing water only for the classroom. An 

additional drink of your choice can be added to their packed lunch for lunchtime if you wish.  

A spare pair of clothes would be useful in their bags in case of any accidents or spillages! 

 

 

The renovations have been completed and we can’t wait for you and the children to see it, so on 

Wednesday we invite you into class at the end of the session for you to wander in to have a look 

around with your child. They will give you a tour around showing you what they have done on their 

first day and give you a small insight into what they will be getting up to for the rest of the year. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all  

 

Mrs. Yeaman and Mrs. Baines 


